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Ho Chi Minh City 

• Strict movement control has been imposed from July 26, 2021 (see link here). Due to this 
movement control, please expect some delays in shipments that require original documents 
(COO, OBL, etc) with physical stamp or printing. 

• APLL has implemented appropriate COVID-19 precautionary measures in our warehouse/ flow 
center. All trucks to the warehouse will be disinfected and drivers are strictly to remain in the 
cabin. Submission of customs declaration (for certain shippers) will be done by designated CFS 
personnel to reduce exposure of outside parties. 

Ho Chi Minh City & Hanoi 

• In general, all truckers are required to show a negative Covid (PCR) certificate. Each province 
may have their own additional COVID-19 controls, including pre-registration or other COVID-
19 tracing requirements. Consequently, long-haul South to North truck deliveries are not 
recommended due to such differing (provincial) implementation. 

The local ports in Ho Chi Minh City and Haiphong remain operational. All APLL employees are currently 
working from home.  

As the situation remains fluid, we will monitor and update accordingly. If you have any further questions 
or concerns, please contact your APL Logistics Account Manager or local APL Logistics office. 

 

Please refer to our Operational Status Matrix here (restricted view) for most recent detailed updates. 
You may like to bookmark the link to periodically check for updates with regards to our operations’ 
statuses. 

https://www.vietnam-briefing.com/news/vietnam-business-operations-and-the-coronavirus-updates.html/
https://apllviz.apllogistics.com/#/site/VizTech/views/OperationalStatusUpdate/Infographics-OperationalStatusUpdate?:iid=2

